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Output 2.5 

Question No. 58 

Senator Brandis asked the following question at the hearing on 26 May 2008: 

At what point in the Australian Government Security Working Group discussions was the role of 
the ‘torch guardians’ first addressed? 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

The first Australian Government Security Working Group for the Olympic Torch Relay met on 
1 April 2008.  The role of the torch guardians was addressed at this meeting. 

 

 
 


	﻿﻿SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS ATTORNEY-GENERAL’S DEPARTMENT
	﻿﻿Output 2.5
	﻿﻿Question No. 58


	AsposePdfKitLogoTextField633513873497748837943302232: 


